THE CITY OF BELLE BOARD OF ALDERMEN HELD A PUBLIC HEARING ON TUESDAY, APRIL 13, 2021 AT 6:15 P.M. AT THE BELLE CITY HALL REGARDING THE REZONING OF 605 S. TAYLOR AVE.  OFFICALS PRESENT WERE MAYOR STEVE VOGT, ALDERWOMEN JEANETTE STRUEMPH, ALDERWOMAN SUNDI JO GRAHAM, ALDERMAN KEN STANFIELD AND CITY CLERK FRANKIE HICKS.  ALDERWOMAN COURTNEY ABEL WAS ABSENT.

The hearing was called to order by Mayor Steve Vogt.

Mayor Vogt explained this hearing was regarding the proposed rezoning of 605 S. Taylor Ave from R-1 to B-1.  

Those in attendance had no opposition.

Alderwoman Sundi Jo Graham made a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing.  The motion was seconded by Alderman Ken Stanfield, all in favor.




____________________________
Steve Vogt, Mayor



						_____________________
						Frankie Hicks, City Clerk

